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2004
A HEARTY THANK-YOU
A warm and hearty THANK-YOU goes 
out to Mrs. W.T. Berry and ladies who 
provided and served the delicious meal 
for our guests and exhibitors at the NEW 
YEAR’S DAY CRANK-UP.  The 
delicious food and hospitality was 
appreciated by ALL. 

WITH SYMPATHY
G.A.M.T.R.A. would like to express our 
heartfelt sympathy to the family of Mr. 
Jim Sherrill, who passed away on 
January 1, 2004.

2004 CALENDARS
There are a few 2004 calendars left for 
sale.  Please see Bill Lindsey at the next 
meeting if you would like to purchase 
one.

8th ANNUAL CABIN FEVER EXPO
Several of our members attended the 8th

Annual Cabin Fever Expo in York, 
Pennsylvania on January 17 and 18, 
2004.  Here is a link to the activities:
Welcome to Cabin Fever LLC!

PUBLISHED AGAIN
One of our own, Mr. Clayton Ballard,
was published once again in the 
Lincolnton newspaper. The article has 
been placed on our club web site at:
http://www.oldengine.org/members/ga
mtra/Clayton.doc
(This link may require having a word 
processor loaded that can open .doc 
documents)  



UPCOMING SHOWS
FLY WHEELERS SHOW
Fort Meade, Florida 
February 26-29, 2004

G.A.M.T.R.A. SWAP MEET
Biggerstaff Park
Dallas, NC
March 27, 2004

SUGGESTIONS REQUESTED
Our club President, Mr. Johnny Oates,
has requested any and all suggestions for 
the format and content of our monthly 
meetings.  Please bring your ideas to our 
next meeting or you may e-mail them to 
me at JLind752@aol.com.

NEW YEAR’S DAY CRANK-UP
For those of you who were not present at 
our January meeting, the New Year’s 
Day gathering at the home of Mr. and 
Mrs. W.T. Berry and hosted by Mr. 
Tommy Berry and Mr. H.C. Lankford 
was a GRAND SUCCESS!!  It has now 
been officially named the NEW YEAR’S 
DAY CRANK-UP and will be an annual 
event.  There were 103 guests present and 
48 exhibits. It was noted that this event 
was larger than the first Cotton Ginning 
Days show.

FEBRUARY 2004 MEETING
The meeting this month, Thursday, 
February 5, 2004, will be at the Western 
Sizzlin on Rankin Road, just North of 
I-85 on US 321. You’ll see the sign.  As 
always, we will “meet and eat” at 
6:00PM and have our business meeting 
at 7:00PM. We’ll look forward to seeing 
you there! 


